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Town of Baldwin, Maine 

Planning Board 
February 11, 2016 

 

Attendance:   Norm, Fred, Joe, Wes (CEO) 

Called to order at 7:06 p.m. 

Minutes waived. 

Julie Yarborough 

No news on Dunning business. 

No news on Dodge Oil. 

Discussion on F.E.Wood meeting last night.  Norm asked David Lourie about how 

involved it would be for the Planning Board if F.E. Wood moved the access road?  David 

Lourie said that we should only look at what changes not at what stays the same.  They 

would apply for a modification of their Conditional Use Permit (CUP). 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

 


